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6th March 2024 

Dear Parents 

 

On Wednesday 27th March between 10-2pm Year 1 will be visiting Hollands Barn to 

learn about Seasons (Through my window) 

 

If you would like your child to attend, please give your consent via your schoolcomms 

account. 

 

Please can your child come to school with the following: 

 

 Disposable packed lunch (if you have ordered a hot meal a replacement packed 

lunch will be provided) 

 Enough drink for a day 

 Wearing non-uniform (long trousers are best and warm layers) 

 Sturdy shoes (trainers) and a pair of wellies  

 Waterproof coat and trousers (if looking wet) 

 Rucksack or bag to put everything in 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Roff and Team 

 
 

 


